
THE THURSDAY POST   
May 31, 2018 

June 8: Our last day of school (grades 1-7) will be on  Friday, June 8th .  School will dismiss at 10:00AM from the Chapel.  
There will be NO Aftercare on this day. 

School Policy Updates:  Packets are going home with important information on updates to the school uniform policy.  
Please read these carefully.  Do note:  ALL uniform components will need to be purchased through the School Belles Store, 
effective for the entire 2018-2019 school year. 

Health Exam Updates: Don’t forget:  Students entering grades K, 2, and 6  will need updated health records in August.  
Students entering Kindergarten need updated physicals, dental and vision exams; students entering 2nd grade need updated 
dental exams, and students entering 6th grade need updated physical and dental exams.  Please refer to the packets your child 
brought home last week for more information. 

Summer Office Hours:  Our Summer Office Hours will be 9:00—1:00, Monday-Thursday.  We will be closed on Fridays. 

Friday, June 1st:  8th Grade Awards, 8:30AM, Chapel 

Saturday, June 2nd:  8th Grade Graduation; 5:00PM, Church 

Wednesday, June 6th:  All School Field Day on Campus  (please return permission slips) 

Thursday, June 7th:  Award Ceremony in Chapel:  Grades 1-4 @ 12:45 / Grades 5-7 @ 1:15   

Thursday, June 7th:  End of Year Ceremonies:  Preschool (8:30AM) / Kindergarten (10:30AM)   

Friday, June 8th:  Last Day of School!  Early Dismissal, 10:00AM from Chapel  (NO AFTERCARE) 

Important Reminder: 
 

All payments for tuition, lunch, and before/after care for the 2017—2018 school year were due today.   
No students will be allowed to participate in any end of year activities unless the balance on all accounts has been paid 
in full.  Activities include the Field Day scheduled for June 6th , end of year parties, Honor Roll Ceremonies and year-end 

graduation assemblies for Preschool and Kindergarten. 
 

Report cards and diplomas will be held until all balances are paid in full for the 2017-2018 school year. 
 

**Please note that any payments made at the school office must be made in cash or money order** 

Empower Illinois Scholarship Update 
 

 You may have noticed the tuition amount in your FACTS account is not the same as your signed agreement for the 2018/2019 
school year, do not be concerned. 

 Empower awards the scholarships per student not per family, so your FACTS agreement had to be adjusted to show the base tui-
tion rate per child.  

 If you do not receive a scholarship through Empower by July 1st we will adjust your tuition back to the rates that are on your signed 
agreement. 

 Once the scholarships are added to your FACTS accounts you will receive another notification showing that a change has been 
made. 

Hopefully this will clear up some of the confusion you may have.  Please feel free to contact the office with any additional questions. 

You are invited!  On Thursday, June 7th, we will have our end of the year Award Ceremony.  It will take place in the Chapel.  
All parents and family members are invited to attend. 

 
Grades 1-4 will be at 12:45 

Grade 2-7 will be at 1:15 


